
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL BOARD

NOTIFICATION OF TIME CHANGE FOR AUGUST BOARD MEETING
The District of Columbia Public Charter School Board (“PCSB”) hereby gives notice of a time change for its August 2021 public board meeting.  The August board meeting will be on Monday, August 16, 2021 at 1:00PM.  An agenda will be published on our website at www.dcpcsb.org.  

